

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: Andrew Gamble [agamble@theedge.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2004 5:17 PM
To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Subject: Re: Round 2 Information Requests

We were actually hoping to have permits by October - Doesn't sound likely Andrew

----- Original Message -----

From: "Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips" <Kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca>
To: "Andrew Gamble" <agamble@theedge.ca>
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2004 5:07 PM
Subject: RE: Round 2 Information Requests

Hi Andrew,

A Public Hearing has not yet been officially decided on by the Board, but there are provisions for a one day hearing in the workplan.

I anticipate a one day hearing will be conducted.

If responses to all IRs are received by August 6, one could expect the hearing date to be somewhere between the 2 and 4 week of September.

I would propose that the hearing be located in Fort Providence.

Enjoy your holiday!

Let me know if you require any further information prior to your departure.

Kim

-----Original Message-----

From: Andrew Gamble [mailto:agamble@theedge.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2004 4:29 PM
To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Cc: Jivko Jivkov; Albert J. Lafferty
Subject: Re: Round 2 Information Requests

Kimberley;

We hope to have most answers by the end of this week, with a few that may follow next week (we will be seeking advice from Golder and GNWT on some issues). I am out of the country Aug 1-30 and Jivko will be moving things along in my absence.

- Do you anticipate a public hearing? (We do not see the need)
- If so, where is it likely to be? (If there is one, we would prefer Ft Providence.)
- Assuming we get all responses in by August 6th, when do you think it would be? (While we do not want to hold things up, we would also prefer that some/all DCBC Board members and myself were available. So, if its to be late

in August, we would ask you to consider early September instead)

Andrew

----- Original Message -----

From: "Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips" <Kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca>
To: "Akaithcho Territory Government" <frewc@fortresolution.net>; "Albert Lafferty, Deh Cho Bridge Corp." <dehchobridge@ssimicro.com>; "Andrew Gamble and Associates" <agamble@theedge.ca>; "City of Yellowknife" <gvantighem@city.yellowknife.nt.ca>; "Department of Fisheries and Oceans" <watsone@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; "Department of Transportation - GNWT" <Michael_Brown@gov.nt.ca>; "Department of Transportation - GNWT" <angela_plautz@gov.nt.ca>; "Department of Transportation - GNWT" <greg_cousineau@gov.nt.ca>; "Dogrib Treaty 11 Council" <zabey@tlicho.com>; "Environment Canada" <mike.fournier@ec.gc.ca>; "Environment Canada" <Paula.pacholek@ec.gc.ca>; "Fort Norman Metis Land Corporation" <fnmetislandcorp@gosympatico.ca>; <pvmmetis@ssimicro.com>; "Fort Providence Resource Management Board" <fprmb1@ssimicro.com>; "GNWT-RWED, Environmental Assessment" <Paul_Cobban@gov.nt.ca>; "GNWT-RWED, Environmental Assessment" <gavin_more@gov.nt.ca>; "INAC Lands Administration (INAC Lands Administration)" <williamsb@inac.gc.ca>; "Indian and Northern Affairs Canada" <marcinkoskil@inac.gc.ca>; "Indian and Northern Affairs Canada" <Lakhania@inac-ainc.gc.ca>; "Jacques Whitford Environmental Ltd." <nlawson@jacqueswhitford.com>; "Jivko Engineering" <jivko@theedge.ca>; "Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board)" <mvlwbpermit@mvlwb.com>; "NWT Metis Nation" <ima.nwtmn@gardtal.com>; "Town of Hay River" <jdp@hayriver.com>; "Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce (Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce)" <execdir@ykchamber.com>
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2004 2:01 PM
Subject: Round 2 Information Requests

Please see attached.

Information Request responses should be received at the MVEIRB office no later than 5:00 p.m. Tuesday August 24, 2004. Responses will be distributed shortly thereafter.

Thanks.

Kim

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074
www.mveirb.nt.ca